
From:  Banks, Danny <DannyBanks@fdle.state.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  RE: [Fwd: Jail death(s)] 
Date:  Fri, 23 Sep 2011 10:18:18 -0400 

As you are aware, Wayne Ivey is no longer the Resident Agent in 
Charge of the FDLE office in Volusia County.  RAC Jack Massey has 
assumed responsibility for that role and the subsequent oversight of 
all FDLE criminal investigations from that office.

The death of Tracey Veira was investigated by the Volusia County 
Sheriff's Office, as are all inmate deaths within that facility.  

The allegations of inaccurate reporting and dereliction of duty are 
most appropriately handled by the internal affairs division of VCSO, 
which did in fact conduct an investigation into the circumstances 
surrounding this investigation and found cause for discipline.  If 
there are allegations of violations of Ms. Veira's civil rights, they 
should be directed to the Federal Bureau of Investigation which 
handles such matters.

Based upon the information you have provided, there is no information 
that would necessitate an independent investigation of this incident 
by FDLE.  If there is evidence that implicates members of the 
corrections department or VCSO in the intentional commission of acts 
which caused the death of inmate Veira, please provide that evidence 
directly to RAC Massey so that he may evaluate the need for further 
review.

Danny Banks
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